
 

     
 
 
 

Friday 20th October 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I can’t quite believe we are at the half term point already. The children have had a great week in school 
with DT lessons involving lots of cooking, school trips in Year 4, reading cafes and library visits.   

The school discos were a huge success and it was lovely to see 
the children demonstrating their moves on the dance floor! We 
will let you know next half term how much money was raised. 

This half term we have also enjoyed a wide range of sporting 
activities – our sports clubs are well attended and we have 
started our regular sporting fixtures with other local schools – 
please see the photos to the right. 

We have parents’ evenings coming up next half term for Years 
1-6 (EYFS parents will meet individually with teachers through 
their ‘focus child’ meetings).  This will be an opportunity for 
you to hear about how your child has settled into class and how 
they are progressing this half term.  Please look out for this 
communication early in the first week back, outlining how to 
book your appointments.  

Next half term we will also be reviewing how we use the school 
newsletter and Class dojo; Class Dojo has recently updated this 
half term, introducing new features which have added 
complications.  Please be assured that we will look at 
streamlining this after half term. 

Thank you to you all for your continued support for our school – 
we really do want the very best for every child and working in partnership with families is key to making 
this a success. 

If you have any questions relating to your child, or key messages for your class teacher, please do 
contact them via a message on Class Dojo, or using admin@placefarm.org.uk. 

Wishing you a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs McConnell 
Head of School  
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Upcoming Dates: 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

October 
31st October:  Deadline for applying for a secondary school place for September 2024  
   
Half term: 23rd October-3rd November 
 
November 
6th November:    Return to school 
8th November:    Class photographs 
9th November:    Reception 2023 Open Event for prospective Early Years parents 9.15am 
                              Reading Café for 2SA -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
                              3KM Haverhill library visit 
16th November:  Reception 2023 Open Event for prospective Early Years parents 9.15am 
                              Year 3 parents maths session 3:30pm in the hall (more information to follow) 
                              Reading Café for 3SJ -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
                              2SA Haverhill library visit 
20th November:  Parents’ Evening (3.45-7.30) – more information to follow 
21st November:  Parents’ Evening (3.45-5.30)  
23rd November:  Year 2 parents maths session 3:30pm in the hall (more information to follow) 
                              Reading Café for 3KM -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
                              2LA Haverhill library visit 
30th November:  Reception 2023 Open Event for prospective Early Years parents 9.15am 
                              Year 1 parents maths session 3:30pm in the hall (more information to follow) 
                              1ED Haverhill library visit 
 
December 
7th December:    Reading Café for 4RG -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
                              1ES Haverhill library visit 
14th December:  Reading Café for 4KM -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
                              Rainbow Haverhill library visit 
15th December:  Carols on the playground and Christmas in Day – more information to follow 
19th December:  EYFS and Year 1 Christmas Nativity  
20th December:  EYFS and Year 1 Christmas Nativity 
School term ends 21st December 
 
January 
3rd January: PD Day – school closed 
4th January: Spring terms starts – (Thursday)  
 
Half term: 19th-23rd February 



 

Please see below for a little snapshot of what History has looked like across the school 
since the start of the school year: 

 



 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 
Please see below for a little snapshot of what Geography has looked like across the 

school since the start of the school year: 
 
 

 



 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 



 

Please see below for what Year 6 have been learning about this half term: 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 

 
 

 
October Half-Term Information 

 
 



 

 

 



 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 

Abbeycroft Leisure Half term activities 

 
 

 



 

 
 

Flu Immunisation information 
This is the link for giving consent for your child to have the flu vaccine (mentioned in the poster below): 
https://eastanglia.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2023/suffolk 
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